
From: Felicity Awdry 
Sent: 17 June 2021 15:18 
To: Planning  
Subject: 54 St Paul's Crescent proposed tree work 
 
Dear Sir or Madam 
 
I am notifying you of proposed tree work on two trees on my property - 54 St Paul’s Crescent, NW1 
9TN (Cantelowes Ward). 
 
The first is to a leylandii at the front of the property which is hanging over the wall into the 
pavement and into the Maiden Lane Estate to the side. We are proposing to reduce it by one third. 
 
The second is a large crab apple tree at the back of the property, the crown of which is to be 
reduced by one third. 
 
I would be grateful if you could confirm that we have approval for these works, or direct me to 
where I should officially register. 
 
With thanks in advance for your help in this matter 
 
Felicity Awdry 
 
 
 


